



Monday 4th February 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Cookery Club next half term

We are excited to announce that next half term we will be joined by a nutritionist from Manchester Fayre for Cookery Club. This will therefore run a little differently to normal. Please find the structure below:

Date	Year Group	Number of places
25 th February, 4 th March, 11 th March	Years 3&4	15
18 th March, 25 th March, 1 st April	Years 5&6	15

The club will run in two blocks of 3 sessions where the children will be taught specific skills – children must only book on to one block of 3 sessions and attend all three. Please sign up and pay for the club on SIMS Agora from Tuesday 5th February. Numbers are limited to 15 so only children who have signed up will be permitted to attend. Cookery Club will finish on the 1st April and begin when we return as normal after the Easter break.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs J. McLaughlin

J Mihaudilen

Head of School





